
From: Sally Elgin [mailto:sallyselgin@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 10:21 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 515-517 Oxford Rd. addition 
 
Dear Planning Commission: 
We hope that you will support the proposed addition for 515-517 Oxford Rd. so that the City 
Council will approve it. 
We are pleased to see that the renovation and addition will preserve the architecture and quality 
of the surrounding neighborhood. As a member of the house corporation 
that not only manages the main sorority house but will also manage this property, we assure that 
we will continue to maintain the current upkeep as demonstrated at 626 Oxford. 
In addition, both properties will have adult live-in supervision as well as constant involvement 
by the house corporation to insure a proper and neighborly environment. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Sally Elgin 
President 
Delta Gamma House Corporation 
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